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ACME Board of Review (BOR) 

Accreditation Action Notice 

Notification Date: March 15, 2023 

 

Please be advised that the Accreditation Commission for Midwifery Education (ACME) Board 

of Review, the recognized accrediting agency for midwifery and nurse-midwifery education 

programs, including those programs that offer distance education, met February 28, 2023, and 

rendered the following actions: 

 

 

Preaccreditation 

• Loyola University New Orleans was granted a 5-year preaccreditation for the Master of 

Science (MSN) and Post Graduate Certificate (PGC), Nurse-Midwifery programs, 

expiring February 2028 (Action Date: 2/28/2023). 

 

 

Continued Accreditation  

• Oregon Health & Science University School of Nursing, Nurse-Midwifery Education 

Program was granted a 10-year continued accreditation for the Doctor of Nursing 

Practice (DNP) program, expiring February 2033 (Action Date: 2/28/2023). 

 

For additional information about nurse-midwifery and midwifery accreditation, contact the 

Accreditation Commission for Midwifery Education (ACME), Attn: Executive Director, 8403 

Colesville Road, Suite 1230, Silver Spring, Maryland 20910, Phone: 240-485-1803, Email: 

asmith@acnm.org and website: http://www.midwife.org/acme.  
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